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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: Dennis Dettloff
Subject: RE: 1629 Webster Street, Alameda (RO0000450)

Your extension is approved. 

Regards, 

Barbara Jakub 

 

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:DDettloff@deltaenv.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2008 11:24 AM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 

Cc: Borgh, Bill: 
Subject: 1629 Webster Street, Alameda (RO0000450) 

 
Ms. Jakub: 
  
In your letter dated May 22, 2008 for the above referenced site you requested that the soil boring be advanced by July 21, 
2008 and the corresponding report and landowner notification letter be submitted to your office by September 19, 2008.  
The earliest that I could get the drilling scheduled is August 14, 2008.  Therefore, I would like to request an extension until 
October 31, 2008 to submit the required report.  I should have no problem submitting the landowner notification letter on 
time.  
  
If you have any questions don't hesitate to contact me. 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
  
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G. 
Senior Project Manager - ConocoPhillips West 
Delta Consultants 
11050 White Rock Road #110 
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 
Direct (916) 503-1261 
FAX (916) 638-8385 
  


